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Tuesday 11th October 2022 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

On Tuesday 18th October we will be holding a Harvest Festival Service in the school hall at 9:00am. 
Reverend Richard Gibbs will be leading the service with each class taking part. 

The Harvest Service is a key part of our school calendar as it gives us the opportunity to come 
together and give thanks. It is also an important opportunity to support those less fortunate than 
ourselves and once again we will be supporting Yaxley Food Bank alongside other schools and 
churches within the Parish. 

We would appreciate donations of dried or preserved food packaged in cartons, boxes, packets, tins 
or jars enabling these to be easily stored and shared with those who need it most. 

If you would like to make a donation please send this in with your child on Tuesday morning. 

You are very welcome to join us for this service. If you would like to attend please help us to organise 
numbers and seating in advance by informing the office by emailing office@folksworth.cambs.sch.uk 
.  Please note that due to the hall’s capacity we will need to limit this to one adult per family.  

We look forward to welcoming you to this service of thanksgiving. 

Yours sincerely, 

Michelle Norbury 

Headteacher 
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